
 

 

Newsletter 23rd June 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers. 

Please see our school website which is regularly updated with our  School Dates for your 

diary1 

Here are some of the highlights from the past two weeks. 

Book Fair 

The school book fair is arriving this week, we will be selling books this Thursday, Friday and 

next Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday after school, 3-3.30pm. 

Open Day 

On Tuesday, 15th July we will be holding an open day from 10.30am to 11.30am and 1.30pm 

to 2.30pm with tours of the school. We warmly welcome prospective new pupils/parents 

starting Reception in September 2025 to have a look around the school.  

If you have any family or friends with a child due to start school in September 2025/2026, 

please encourage them to come along!  

 
1https://www.stmarysmiddlewich.cheshire.sch.uk/page/dates-for-your-diary/149986 



There will also be coffee in the hall at 10.30am where there will be the chance to view 

photographs of all the residentials that have taken place this year. 

To book a place, please contact the school office on 01606 516171 or email 

schooloffice@stmrc.uk 

Year 5 Activity Day 

Year 5 pupils were invited to attend an activity day at St Nicholas Catholic High School on 

Tuesday 18th June. They thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 

 

 

 



 

 

Year 5 Visit to Jodrell Bank 

The Year 5 educational visit was enlightening yet fun at the same time. They had a great 

time and learnt some amazing facts.  



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Fire Engine visit to Reception class 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Town Sports Event  

 

Congratulations to the Athletics team who came 3rd in Town Sports. This was a great result 

considering we didn’t have any Year 6’s. Thank you to those Year 5’s who entered the Year 6 

events. There were some fantastic individual performances and brilliant personal bests. We 

are incredibly proud of you all for your performances, determination and sportsmanship. 

Keep up the hard work and we will come back stronger next year! 

Year 6 Residential 

The children were really blown away by the activities at Robinwood. A lovely way to 

celebrate friendships built up over the years and a chance to build memories that will last 

for ever! 



 

 

Transition/Moving up Day Tuesday 15th July 

Children will be paying a visit to the classroom they will be in next year. You will be notified 

of your child’s class teacher in due course. 

After the glorious but rather too hot weather we have had recently, I am pleased to say the 

forecast for Wednesday this week is light rain and a gentle breeze. Hopefully, the rain will 

hold off but who can predict what will happen on the day! Key Stage 2 events are in the 

morning and Key Stage 1 in the afternoon. We look forward to seeing you. 

 



Please see our nursery page for more information  

 

Nursery Page2 

Holiday Clubs 

Please register your interest with Coach Gary.  

Coach Gary will be running a HAF summer holiday club,  If this would be of interest to you, 

please contact Coach Gary directly with your dates on sportscoach@stmrc.uk3. 

 

Week 1 Monday 21st July to Friday 25th July 

Week 2 Monday 4th August to Friday 8th August 

Week 3 Monday 11th August to Friday 15th August. 

Week 4 Monday 18th August to Friday 22nd August. 

 

There will be a combination of sporting and creative activities on offer.  Lunch and snacks 

provided. 

Community Events 

 

 
2https://www.stmarysmiddlewich.cheshire.sch.uk/page/nursery-page/155819 
3mailto:sportscoach@stmrc.uk 



 

 



 

 



SEND Parents Coffee Morning 

 

Contacting the School Office 

When contacting the school office for parent queries relating to clubs, medical 

appointments or school payment items, please contact the school office email which is:  

schooloffice@stmrc.uk4 

If you have a general enquiry or a query regarding admissions or paper copies of any 

information published on our website, please contact the School Business Manager at: 

admin@stmrc.uk5 

To contact the headteacher Mrs Janet McKinlay, please email head@stmrc.uk6 

To contact our school SENCO Miss Laura Dziamarski, please email ldziamarski@stmrc.uk7 

If you have a query or concern regarding your child please speak with your child’s class 

teacher in the first instance. 

Absence 

 
4mailto:schooloffice@stmrc.uk 
5mailto:admin@stmrc.uk 
6mailto:head@stmrc.uk 
7mailto:ldziamarski@stmrc.uk 



• Reporting an absence, please ring 01606 516 171 & select option 1, by 9am latest 

each day. State child’s full name, class and reason for absence 

St Mary's Catholic Primary School  

Manor Lane, Middlewich. CW10 9DH 

01606 516 171 

Office hours are Monday to Friday 8.00am to 4.00pm  

Visit us on the web at  https://www.stmarysmiddlewich.cheshire.sch.uk/ 


